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RE-OPENING OF THE PARISH CHURCH 

The ancient little church of this village was re-opened on Friday afternoon by the Bishop of Salisbury, 

after undergoing a complete and thorough restoration at a cost of £600. After the usual form of service 

the Bishop preached an eloquent sermon to a large congregation. In the evening another service was 

held, when the preacher was the Rev. Canon Jacob. 

 

(Western Gazette – Friday 1 July, 1892) 
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